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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Central Goulburn 

MEETING DATE 20 December 2018 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Peter Hacon, Greg Perry, Ruth McGrath, Stuart Young, Susan 
Wearden, David Kerr and Murray McDonald 
 
GMW Attendees: Paul Cox (Customer Service Manager), Mick Souter 
(Customer Service Coordinator) 
 
Visitors: Lyndall Ash (Agriculture Victoria), Toni Radcliffe (DELWP), Bonnie 
Glaister (DEWLP) 

APOLOGIES Ray Sellwood, Peter Clydesdale 
 
Main Topics Discussed 
Delivery Share Review – Toni Radcliffe & Bonnie Glaister  
• Provided members with the preliminary findings & outcomes of the Delivery Share Review. 
• Members were advised that 101 submissions were made and 92 of these from GMW customers. 
• The 6 recommendations and 19 actions were discussed with the committee providing their input. 
• Large discussions were held on 1.5 – Limited Term Contracts for Delivery Service as the committee 

weren’t convinced this would work.  The committee felt that more work should be done to stop water 
from leaving the district. 

• Lengthy discussion was also had around Annual Delivery Allowance and that by reducing this to 100 
x DS would only re-distribute the costs. The members didn’t want to see productive customers 
penalised.  

• Members were asked how they could be best involved in the next steps and how the wider 
community could be engaged. 

• The members thanked Toni & Bonnie for their attendance and made comment that it was one of the 
most informative sessions they’ve had. 

 
 

 


